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14th July 2021 

Pupil Premium Eligibility  

Dear Parents/Carers 

Your child currently receives additional funding in school because they are eligible for pupil premium funding. 

What is Pupil Premium?   

This is money from central Government paid to school based on the number of children in the school who are 
either currently eligible for Free School Meals (FSM) or have been eligible for FSM in the last 6 years. In 
addition to this, children whose parents work in the Forces and children who are ‘Looked after Children’ are 
eligible.  

I wanted to make you aware of some of the things you are entitled to claim based on how our pupil premium 
funding will be spent over the course of the next academic year now that the plan has been approved by 
governors. The full plan can be found on our website if you would like to read it in greater detail. Entitlements 
include: 

• Selected items of uniform - branded items with the logo and specialised items: 
o Jumper/Cardigan 
o Hoodie 
o Technical T-Shirt (This has already been funded for the next academic year) 
o School Tie 

• Reduced cost of breakfast club (50%) 

• Free after school activity clubs when allocated a place 

• Funded peripatetic music lessons 

• Costs of educational visits paid 

• 50% off the cost of residential visits 
 

If you would like further support or information about pupil premium funding, please contact school. You can 
also find information relating to how we spend pupil premium funding and the impact this has in school on our 
website. 

Yours sincerely,  

 

Mr M Walker  

Headteacher 
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